## AF02 MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

For a pleasant change to the normal pre-Christmas meal this year Sue and Pete organised a Murder Mystery evening which took place in the Chapel attached to their house. It was a new experience and approached with some apprehension by some of us not having experienced anything like this before but our fears were proved unjustified and a very enjoyable evening was had by all. A post-Christmas meal has been arranged for early January when we hope to be able to get the cars out, weather permitting.

Our next meeting will be our AGM in January.